
 
 

Reception News 

19th April 2024 Summer Term  

A message from Mrs Aris… 

Wow, who can believe we are 

actually in the Summer term – the 

year has flown by.  

It was lovely to have Rachel visit 

us from the Library on Thursday. 

She has given everyone a 

registration form to register at 

the library. Please return this by 

Wednesday if your child wants to 

register at the Library and choose 

a book to take home when we are 

there on Monday 29th.  

Please also complete the sticker in 

the children’s reading diaries 

regarding our school trip. 

Have a lovely weekend,  

Mrs Aris  

 

 

 

 

 

 
In R.E we have been looking at the story ‘The Ascension’ we 

have been thinking about Heaven and what it is like. The 

children worked together to design such a beautiful poster of 

their thoughts. We have also been learning about The 

Tabernacle and how special this is.   

 

This week we have been looking at the story ‘ The Proudest Blue’. We 

started the week by writing about someone we are proud of, it was 

lovely to hear the children’s thoughts and feelings about times they 

have been proud of someone else. We then what on to look at our 

story/the front cover of the book and predict what the story would be 

about. We have also being learning about what a hijab is and writing 

about this.  

P.E Day – Tuesday 

Library Day – Wednesday  

Please continue to read 

every night with your 

child.  

Thank you 

  

In Maths, we have been working with numbers to 13. 

We have been adding numbers together using a 

number line to support our learning. We continue to 

work on number formation and recognising when we 

have written a number the wrong way round. 

  


